
We need HOUSECOATS!!!
You know the ones…those oh, so colorful gowns

that granny wore around the house!?!
We need donations of housecoats, new or gently
used, clean, and the more colorful they are the

better! They will be used for a project for
Elder Abuse Awareness Day, and then added to
our Clothes Closet for clients in need. You may

drop them off during business hours, M-F,
8:00am-4:30pm to our office at 711 E. Colfax,
from now until Wednesday June 8, 2011. And
remember, your donations are tax deductible.

So…Bring In Those Housecoats!!!
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